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The Brevard Chapter of  Hadassah  
Cordially Invites  

You and Your Friends  
To Our  

Evening Meeting  
May 17  
6:00 pm  

 
 
 
7720 N Wickham Road in Suntree  

 

APPETIZERS:  
Tomato Bruschetta  $8  

Zucchini Sticks  $7  
 

HOUSE SALAD  
 

ENTRÉE CHOICES:  
TILAPIA DE CASA   $16.95  

BAKED ZITI   $11.00  
PENNE VODKA   $14.00  

PASTA PRIMAVERA   $15.00  
EGGPLANT PARMESAN   $13.00  

 

MUSICAL ENTERTAINMENT  

 

If you donõt have email, RSVP to 
Linda Stern at 407 -376-9395.  

 
Watch for an electronic invitation for those  

of  you who have email.  
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Hadassah, the Womenôs Zionist Organization of America, is a volunteer organization that inspires a passion for and commitment 

to its partnership with the land and people of Israel. It enhances the health of people worldwide through its support of medical 

care and research at the Hadassah Medical Organization in Jerusalem. Hadassah empowers its members and supporters, as well 

as youth in Israel and America, through opportunities for personal growth, education, advocacy and Jewish continuity. 

We have a communication squad that calls members to let them know what is 

happening.  It has come to my attention that several people have phone numbers that 

have been disconnected.  You may have gone from a land line to just a cell phone.  

You may also have moved.  You must let us know about these changes.  Please email 

me at smoser5@cfl.rr.com or call me at 321 -255 -4953 if you have changes.  This is 

important also since we mail the newsletter to several of you.  Also we need email 

addresses for those of you who might have email and not receive anything by email.  

Please email them to me.  Thanks. 

 I hope everyone had an enjoyable Passover and a meaningful Seder. On 
a personal note, I would like to thank Marilyn Olshansky for filling in for me at 
the April meeting while my children and grandchildren were here visiting 
from Israel.  
 This upcoming meeting will be our last until September. I hope many of  
you who work or are otherwise occupied during the day will join us at Amici's 
restaurant at 6:00 PM on May 17th. We will be having a brief  meeting 
followed by a Dutch treat dinner and musical entertainment. During the three 
summer months your board will be hard at work to plan a fun filled and 
profitable 2017. The meetings are the first Tuesday of  the month and are 
open to all members. If  you have ideas you would like to share please join us.  
Our new fund raiser with Uno's is a great way to have a meal with friends and 
help Hadassah at the same time. Let's make Wednesdays "Hadassah eats at 
Uno's days."  Please see detailed  information later in the Newsletter. Don't 
forget to print out and take your coupons with you.  
 Just because we don't schedule meetings, doesn't mean we won't get 
together. Stay tuned for information on a pool party in August. Hope 
everyone has a wonderful summer, wherever they spend it.  
 
Eve Huppert  
President  

PRESIDENTS¥ MESSAGE -  EVE HUPPERT  

Our prayers go out to Sherrie 
Himmelfarb and family on the 
passing of her brother Alan 
Moskowitz  

Our prayers go out to Joanne 
Bishins and family on the 
passing of her brother -in-law 
Robert Joseph Cellini  

mailto:smoser5@cfl.rr.com
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TOWER CERTIFICATES 
Hadassah has built a 19-story hospital in  

Ein Karem, Jerusalem. 

 "The Sarah Wetsman Davidson Tower" was 

dedicated on Hadassah's 100th Anniversary, 

in October 2012.  You may send a Tower 

Certificate in honor of any occasion or in 

memory of a loss.  Please contact  

Rose Schoenfeld at 622-6454  

Carol Berger 
Mickey Chinoy 
Syd Davidson 
Lois Felder 

Beverly Friedberg 

Evelyn Fern 
Arline Gottesfeld 

Fran Krane 
Charlotte Rosenberg 

Fran Rosenzweig  

Refuah Sh'leima 

In memory of Nelson "Angel" Randolph 

Lieberman 

Sent to Joyce Lieberman from the 

following: 

Joanne Bishins 

Eve & Irv Huppert 

Hadassah of Brevard County 

In memory of Brian Bernstein 

Sent to Vicki Schwartz by Phyllis 

Weissberger 

In memory of Callie Conley 

Sent to David Conley by Eve & Irv Huppert 

In memory of Lucille Mabel 

Sent to Debra Saltzberg by the following: 

Rose & Allan Schoenfeld 

Evelyn Jotkoff 

Eve & Irv Huppert 

Glenda & Norman Heller 

Ilene & Steve Baklor 

Hadassah of Brevard County 

In memory of Judith Cyzner 

Sent to Nanette Fischel & Family by Elaine & 

Fred Zeilberger 

In memory of John Crisona 

Sent to Joan Crisona by Myrna Lord 

In memory of Robert Joseph Cellini 

Sent to Esther Cellini from the following: 

Joanne Bishins  

Susan Moser 

In memory of Edward Birnbaum sent to 

Anne Birnbaum from the following: 

Hadassah of Brevard County 

Bobbie Eller  
{ǳǎŀƴ aƻǎŜǊ 
Dŀƛƭ IƻǊǎǘƳŀƴƴ  

In memory of Alan Moskowitz 

Sent to Sherrie Himmelfarb by Susan Moser  

Burt Podnos in honor of his 85th Birthday from: 

Carol & Forrest Miles & Marilyn & Richard 

Feinberg  

Our prayers go out to Barbara 
and Jeff Marcus on the 
passing of their daughter Ellen 
Marcus Feinberg  
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PLANNED GIVING 

 Financial Security with a Guaranteed Income for 
Life. Making life simple is what it's all about. 

Hadassah believes that your life income plan 

should be a simple and a profitable process; one 

you can absolutely rely on, not something that 

creates more tsuris in your already complicated 

life. The Hadassah Family of Life Income Plans 

was created to simplify your life. 

That's Life Made Simple, the Hadassah Way! 
 

For more information contact: 

Major Gifts:  

Evelyn Jotkoff 

321-632-6610 - emajot7@gmail.com  

Hadassah Greeting Cards 

 We have sympathy, get well and 

birthday cards.  The cost is $l.00 a card or 6 

for $5.00.  When we mail the card for you, 

the total cost of card and mailing cost is 

$2.50. Please contact Diana Lando at 510 -

673 -3406.  

 Tree certificates are $l8.00.  Please 

contact Arlene Gillman at 779 -1272.  

BECOME A MEETING SPONSOR  
 

FOR ONLY $10.00 A MEETING, YOU CAN 
HONOR A LOVED ONE, AN ANNIVERSARY, 
MAJOR BIRTHDAY, BAR/BAT MITZVAH, 
ANY SPECIAL DATE, OR FOR NO REASON 
AT ALL.  THE MONTH IS YOUR CHOICE. 
WE WILL SUPPLY THE GOODIES AND 
COFFEE. 
 

CALL FRAN ROSENZWEIG  
(h) 321- 622 - 4354  

or email francesrosenzweig@yahoo.com 

EXECUTIVE BOARD 

President 

    Eve Huppert  305-5212 

Operations Vice President 

Marilyn Olshansky 704-1625 

Treasurer 

 Joanne Bishins  757-9932 

Recording Secretary 

 Rose Schoenfeld 622-6454 

Corresponding Secretary 

 Doris Zackheim 751-7050 

Fundraising Vice President 

 Barbara Rubenstein 482-5891 

Membership Vice President 

 Lynn Nearman  610-4788 

Life Membership Vice President 

  Beth Shaffer  783-3027  

Hadassah Associates 

    Lois Felder  633-1616 

Praze:  Programming:  

 Diana Lando        510-673-3406 

Historian, Photographer 

 Glenda Heller  631-8800 

Federation Liaison 

 Evelyn Jotkoff  632-6610     

Hospitality 

 Fran Rosenzweig 622-4354 

 Bobbie Goldstein 752-5205 

Newsletter 

 Susan Moser  255-4953 

Webmaster 

 Linda Stern   978-5835 

Publicity 

 Linda Stern   978-5835 

Sunshine - Cards 

 Diana Lando        510-673-3406 

Telephone 

 Bobbie Goldstein 752-5205 

 Fran Rosenzweig 622-4354 

Door Greeter 

 Evelyn Jotkoff  632-6610 

BOARD COMMITTEES: 

Zionist Affairs, American Affairs 

 Fran Rosenzweig 622-4354 

Major Gifts  

 Evelyn Jotkoff  632-6610 

Tower Certificates 

 Rose Schoenfeld 622-6454 

Hadassah Medical Organization 

 Michelle Pivar  253-5874 

Chai Society: 

 Laura Solash Gensler 482-5651 

Red Boxes 

   Ilene Baklor  610-3438  

JNF/Blue Boxes 

   Lois Felder  633-1616 
JNF Trees 

Arlene Gillman  779-1272 

Membership Retention 

  Susan Moser  255-4953 

Hadassah Board Slate - January 1, 2016 - December 31, 2016  

We have a new website and a 
webmaster.  Thanks Linda Stern.  

Please check it out at  
Brevard County Chapter   

Tree Certificate Sent from Ethel Ratner to Mr. 

&Mrs. G. Hamilton & Family in memory of 

Cookie Hamilton 

Tree Certificate Sent to Ina Light in memory 

of Harold Light from Rena Bernstein  

mailto:emajot7@gmail.com
mailto:francesrosenzweig@yahoo.com
http://www.hadassah.org/regions/florida-central/chapters/brevard-county/brevard_county.html
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When remembering the victims of 

terrorist attacks, Israeli lives matter, too: 

Ellen Hershkin (Opinion) 
 

 In March, within hours after the terrorist attacks 

in Brussels, landmarks around the globe ð including the 

Eiffel Tower, Brandenburg Gate, Trevi Fountain and the 

World Trade Center ð were bathed in lights showing the 

red, yellow and black of the Belgian flag. Belgian colors 

likewise adorned hundreds of thousands, if not millions, 

of Facebook pages ð much as the French tricolour 

appeared after the Paris attacks last November. 

 My heart goes out to the families of the victims 

and to the people of Belgium ð a nation that is one of the 

pillars of European unity, stability and democracy. 

Political leaders, media and the informed public routinely, 

unambiguously and rightly condemn terrorist attacks 

against American, Belgian, French, Danish, or Indonesian 

targets. 

 But when it comes to terrorism, not all victims 

are equal. 

 Since October 2015, 30 Israelis have been 

murdered in a wave of premeditated knife attacks, and 

another 21 were injured in Monday's bombing of a bus in 

Jerusalem. Israelis today are on constant alert as they 

conduct their daily lives ð working, going to school, 

grocery shopping, waiting for a bus or walking down the 

street. Parents have been murdered with knives or 

hatchets in front of their children. Attack victims have 

included pregnant women, teenagers and toddlers. 

 When an attack takes place in Jerusalem or Tel 

Aviv, there is often a deafening silence from the world, an 

effort to conflate the killing of Israelis ð mostly civilians 

ð with a broader "cycle of violence" or, at worse, a pivot 

to suggest that Israel bears responsibility. These are 

textbook cases of blaming the victim. 

 This double standard is often reflected in news 

reporting. A typical recent headline (from The New York 

Times) read, "Terrorists Kill Dozens in Brussels." Last 

December, the Los Angeles Times failed to note that two 

of the Palestinians referred to in the following headline ð 

"Four Palestinian Teens Killed in Israeli Violence" ð 

were killed as they carried out stabbing attacks against 

Israelis and that the other two died in a violent 

demonstration on the Gaza-Israel border. [The headline 

was later updated to "Violence in Jerusalem, Gaza leaves 

6 dead, including stabbing suspects."] 

 Israel has seen attacks on civilians take the form 

of airline hijackings, suicide bombings, cross-border raids 

and the murder of its Olympic athletes. It has been the 

victim of large-scale attacks and now the protracted wave 

of knifings. Proportional to the country's population, 

those 30 Israeli fatalities over the past six months are the 

equivalent of 1,200 American lives. 

 Many American political leaders have expressed 

solidarity and spoken out for Israel's right to defend its 

citizens from attack. Vice President Joe Biden's recent 

expressions of U.S. sympathy for the victims and support 

for Israel have been especially forceful and eloquent. But 

where is the global sense of outrage? 

 Just as Israel is often deemed uniquely qualified 

for criticism over exercising self-defense, it also appears 

to be uniquely unworthy of outrage in the face of terror 

attacks. But no person or nation's position against terror 

can stand scrutiny if it excludes one country ð explicitly 

or by omission. 

 The cruel irony is that many countries have been 

able to improve security ð from airport screening to 

intelligence gathering to the functioning of hospital 

trauma centers ð by relying on Israeli experience and 

expertise. 

 The people of Israel need our help. The United 

States must lead the international community, calling on 

political leaders of all nations that purport to fight 

terrorism to speak out loudly against attacks on its 

citizens, and to pressure Palestinian leaders to do all they 

can to stop the targeting of Jews for murder. 

I urge all who read this message, in any city or nation, to 

insist that your leaders and local media give the same 

consideration to Israeli terror victims that they would give 

to victims in your own community, or in any country 

other than Israel. 

 I issue this call as someone who has seen the 

carnage firsthand. Hadassah's two hospitals in Jerusalem 

ð hospitals renowned for treating all patients alike ð 

have treated more than 175 victims, including four from 

Monday's attack, as well as many of the perpetrators 

during the six-month wave of brutal attacks from knives, 

guns, hatchets and cars. 

 If our hospitals can practice nondiscrimination 

toward people who seek to do us harm, the world can act 

the same way to support people in harm's way. 

Discrimination is odious when it denies people their right 

to life ð or the recognition of our common humanity ð 

based on race, nationality or religion. It's time for the 

world to understand that Israeli lives matter. 
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CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

May 3   Board Meeting  
May 17    General Membership Meeting  
 

Ross S. Clevens, M.D. 

Suntree Internal Medicine 

Joanne Bishins 

Our Advertisers  

Bobbie Goldstein 

Maria Morse 
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Do you know anyone who would like to 
advertise in Hadassah Newsletter?  

Please let me know.   
 

The price is $65 for a business card 
size, $100 an ad 3 1/2 x 3 and $200 for 
a 3/4 page - 7 1/4 x 7 1/2.  Please have 

them email the ad to me at 
smoser5@cfl.rr.com.  Thanks.  

�(�;�3�(�5�,�(�1�&�(�'���&�$�5�(�*�,�9�(�5���:�,�7�+���$���+�(�$�5�7�� 
�$�9�$�,�/�$�%�/�(���)�2�5���1�2�1-�0�(�'�,�&�$�/���'�8�7�,�(�6�� 

 
�(�5�5�$�1�'�6�����/�,�*�+�7���&�/�(�$�1�,�1�*�����/�$�8�1�'�5�<�� 
�6�+�2�3�3�,�1�*�����&�2�2�.�,�1�*�����$�3�3�2�,�1�7�0�(�1�7�6����
�0�(�'�,�&�$�7�,�2�1���5�(�0�,�1�'�(�5�6�����%�,�/�/���3�$�<�,�1�*�� 

�2�5�*�$�1�,�=�(���&�/�(�$�1�2�8�7���+�2�0�(�6���$�1�' 
�&�2�0�3�$�1�,�2�1�6�+�,�3 

 
�)�2�5���5�(�$�6�2�1�$�%�/�(���5�$�7�(�6���3�/�(�$�6�(���&�$�/�/ 

�%�2�%�%�,�(���*�2�/�'�6�7�(�,�1��@ 321-������ -��������  

A COPY OF THE OFFICIAL REGISTRATION AND FINANCIAL INFORMATION FOR  HADASSAH, THE 

WOMENôS ZIONIST ORGANIZATION OF AMERICA, INC. MAY BE OBTAINED FROM THE DIVISION OF  

CONSUMER SERVICES BY CALLING TOLL-FREE WITHIN THE STATE (1-800-HELP-FLA). REGISTRATION 

DOES NOT IMPLY ENDORSEMENT, APPROVAL OR RECOMMENDATION BY THE STATE. 

JOANNE BISHINS 
�5�(�$�/�7�2�5 

Cellular ...................(321) 794-3011 
Tel ..........................(321) 254-1523 
Fax .........................(321) 254-0766 
E-Mail é...........jbishins@cfl.rr.com 

Serving Brevard 
WILLIAMS REALTY GROUP 
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